
The Students and Staff of Catalina Foothills High School
Invite the Class of 2028

To our Annual Link Crew Freshman Orientation!

8:00 am - 12:00 pm
Thursday, August 1, 2024

In our School Gymnasium

The purpose of this orientation is to make the transition from middle school to
high school a positive one. Seniors and juniors will be serving as leaders and
mentors to the freshmen. Large and small group activities are designed to

address students’ needs and concerns in an enjoyable manner.

Wear comfortable clothes, bring your water bottle, and your smile! We will supply
everything else! Oh, and be ready to have some FUN!

Please click on this link to help our Link Crew leader contact your
freshman.

This program is for students only!

The Link Crew Coordinators
Shireen Behzadi (English teacher)

Gianni Febbraro (Freshman Counselor)
Rachel Lindsay (English teacher)

If you have any questions, please email Ms. Behzadi at sbehzadi@cfsd16.org.

https://forms.gle/j2XSfnE4qwLzWQUU8

